Department of General Sciences
University of Neverlands
Neverlands
25th April 2016                                                      

Program Coordinator,
Graduate Study Program
University of New Southdales

Dear Sir or Madam,
 I highly recommend Fredrick Delansky as a candidate for your study program. Fredrick is a B.Sc. graduate of General Sciences at the University of Neverlands. As part of his degree requirements, he followed my course on Organic chemistry. 
I am very grateful to have had a student in my class as smart and attentive as Fredrick. Throughout the course, Fredrick has shown great commitment to his studies and consistently made impressive contributions. He never hesitated to make useful contributions to class discussions, often raising interesting points or bringing up relevant related questions. Consequently, he completed the course within the top 10%. Not only has Fredrick been a remarkable student within his class, but he also set an example for other students and engaged in extra-curricular activities. In particular, he headed the Neverlands Humanitarian Organisation and was even rewarded for his efforts by the university administration. Based on his performance, I have no hesitations in recommending Fredrick for your study program. Do feel free to contact me with questions or inquiries.
 Sincerely, 
Ariadne Smith 
Lecturer 
University of Neverlands
 +1 555 555 7463 
Ariadne-Smith @uninev.com


